

TWU Local 106

8th Annual General Membership & Retiree Holiday Party Notice

December 2024

To: All Transit Supervisors Organization Retired Members in Good Standing

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

We are happy to announce the 8th Annual Member & Retiree Holiday Party information:

Verdi's of Whitestone--Same type of party, just a new location.

149-58 Cross Island Parkway
Whitestone, NY 11357
Friday, December 20, 2024, from 11:00 AM to 7:00 PM.

At 1PM and 5PM there will be a Retiree Ceremony recognizing all the **2024** Retirees. We will also be presenting to all the **2024 retirees** that are present at the Ceremony a voucher to receive an official "Transit Supervisors Organization "TSO" Jacket shipped to you from STL Shirt Co.

In order to receive your voucher during one of the scheduled Retiree Ceremonies you need to call the Union Office (718-601-3600) and inform Hubert Reardon if you plan to attend in person. If you retired in 2024 but cannot attend the party and would like a jacket, call our office and we'll send you the information for the voucher.

All members and retirees in good standing can stop by anytime between 11A & 7P and join us at the Holiday Party.

To all of our members who are unable to make the Holiday Party, we would like to wish you and your family a peaceful, safe and joyous Holiday Season!